
Greetings parents, 

This is a friendly reminder that the next Coffee Talk with Principal Mellish is scheduled for 
Friday, January 20, 2016 at 9:30 am in the Sage room.  If you cannot attend this meeting, rest 
assured that there will be additional meetings on the following dates: 

Friday, March 24th, 2017 
Friday, May 19th, 2017 

The topics that could potentially be discussed include, but are not limited to the following: 

  Enrollment and planning for next school year 2017-18
  Lunch schedule proposal
  Math
  Social/emotional learning
  Smarter balanced state testing 

Please come and enjoy freshly brewed Starbucks coffee, pastries & stimulating discussion! 

For more information on upcoming PTSA events, please go to www.newcastleptsa.org

UPCOMING EVENTS

COFFEE TALK TIME!

http://www.newcastleptsa.org/



